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I would like to voice my opinion on the revising of lands  in the Magdalena, NM area. I love this land and camp

and prospect in this area and the access is very easy for me being disabled veteran. I would really be grateful if

more consideration would be used because I know more people can't be heard. Doing this to the Cibola National

Forest will take away a piece of 50 years growing up in Southern New Mexico, this.

 

 

 

A public vote should be taken and see if the New Mexico Natives really want this. I feel this is really been kept

low from New Mexicans and should hold for a Vote.

 

 

 

·        See what we really want for our State!

 

·        The purpose of this since 1985 Resource Plan?

 

·        How many jobs is this cutting to save Forest service money?

 

·        Why is this being pushed so fast and who is really benefitting?

 

·        This will hurt the area for sure. (Mt. Taylor, Magdalena, Mountainair, and Sandia ranger districts)

 

 

 

Thank you for listening to Vets Of  NM,

 

 

 

Gary W Geuss

 

 

 

 


